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The environment permit for the construction of the
plane-spotting platforms in Steenokkerzeel (near the
transit centre) and in Zaventem (Vliegbos) was
granted at the end of October. A contractor has since
been appointed.

The project has been somewhat delayed by the permit
process, but the construction of the platforms will
nevertheless start in 2017. Depending on weather
conditions, we expect that the spotting platforms will

be completed in April 2018.

We will keep you informed on the progress of the
project!




